
Crowan School Newsletter – 13th December 2024

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 96.4%

Pengelly: 95.9%

Trenoweth: 96.8%

Releath: 94.7%
WELL DONE TRENOWETH!

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Rose and Ethan

Trenoweth: Ellie and Freddie

Pengelly: Vinnie and Eleanor

Crenver: Daisy and Tyler

Awards for this half term’s value:
Self-belief

Amelia A and Talia K

Well done all of you! 

Dates for your diary
Monday 16th December – Carol Service at the church (6.30pm)

16th/17th/18thDecember -‘Simply the Nativity’ performances 

Wednesday 18th December – Choir singing at Little Trefewha Home 

WEDNESDAY  18th December – Crenver and Pengelly party (sorry for previous incorrect date)

Thursday 19th December – whole school visit to Rogue Theatre

Friday 20th December – Last day of term 

Monday 6th January – First day of Spring Term

BAG 2 SCHOOL

The PTA have arranged a Bag2School collection. Bring in

old clothes (no school uniform) and it is collected, not only

raising money for the school but also helping the

environment by diverting good quality unwanted textiles

away from landfill. Our collection is not until February but

this is advanced notice in case you have a clear-out over

the holidays.

Carol Service
On Monnday, our carol service is at 6.30pm 

at Crowan Church. All welcome to attend 

and enjoy the children’s singing.

IMPORTANT REMINDER

We finish school for Christmas next Friday (20th December). We will close at 1.30pm on this 

day. There will be breakfast club, but there will not be Kids Club running on that day. 

ROGUE THEATRE VISIT (WINTER WOOD)

On Thursday, the whole school will be visiting Tehidy Woods to see Rogue Theatre’s

performance of Winter Woods. This is an outdoor theatre experience, so please ensure the

children have a warm coat. Wellie boots or old shoes might also be helpful. As it does not

finish until 3.15pm, we will not be back to school until approx. 4pm. (If this is a real problem for

you, we may be able to arrange for you to collect your child from North Cliffs car park at

3.15pm. Please talk to your child’s class teacher.)
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